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Hello to all Canine Friends’ Members, 

Many stories and photos make up our quarterly Newsletter which you all receive. 

I marvel at the most individual stories and the close relationship each of you have with your 

wonderful dogs. There is no doubt that each dog is a personal friend. I am also in awe of the 

beautiful stories and the way in which you can talk about your friends so differently. 

As you may have noticed the Newsletter has become larger, by a couple of pages, only because I 

receive so much content and I do not wish to disappoint anyone by not including your photos and 

stories. If a story is missed, in one issue, it will be in the next and if not included it was only because 

I did not have the space. 

The content of the Newsletter is evolving all the time and I am hoping to have stories to feature from 

a particular region on the same page or two. Therefore, I am looking to the Liaison Officers, 

perhaps, to co-ordinate a photo/story of their new members, their social events, their visiting and 

Memoriams and also to introduce themselves to the members. 

Thank you all so much for contributing your incredible stories and photos and it has been my 

pleasure to prepare the Newsletter for you. 

I am always looking for improvement in what I do so should I be re-elected as the Editor you can be 

assured I will present your contributions in the best way I can.  Please keep them coming. 

Thank you 

Beverley Jocelyn 

 


